
   Gila River Indian Community 
                  Department of Public Works 

 

Solid Waste Division 

 

 

 
In recognition of the Memorial Day Holiday, the 90 gallon trash route 
will not be collected on Monday, May 29, 2023. 
 
Due to truck shortages, we will not be picking up the Recycling for 
Districts 1, 2 & 4 on May 31st. We will resume the regular Recycle 
schedule on Wednesday, June 14th. We are making efforts in trying to 
keep the recycling clean and not mixing it with our regular trash pickup. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Trash and Recycling Holiday Schedule 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

29 
Holiday 

No Collection 
 

District 1, 2 & 4 
Trash Collection 

 
District 3 
Recycling 

30 
          District 5 – 7 

Trash Collection 
 

District 1, 2 & 4 
Trash Collection 

 
District 3 
Recycling 

 

31  
         District 5 – 7 

Trash Collection 
 

           District 1- 7  

 Elderly Route 

                                    1 
 

District 1 - 4 
Trash Collection 

 
 
 

 2 
 

District 5 - 7 
     Trash Collection 

 

 

Please have your container out by 6:00 a.m. on your collection day. 


